Mrs J. Cooper

July 2012.
Dear Mr Bancroft,

We needed our garage converting into a downstairs bedroom and wet room for our Son. After a
long search for a reputable company we finally found Bancroft Plumbing & Heating Ltd.

Work started straight away and the workmen have been exemplary. They kept the house as clean
and tidy as possible and were all extremely helpful and informed us of what would happen and
when.

The finished result is an exceptional bedroom and wet room which our son cannot wait to move
into. We could not be happier and wouldn’t hesitate to recommend Bancroft Plumbing & Heating
Ltd to other people.

Thank you

J.Cooper (Mrs).



